
 
 
 
 
 
Community Notification – Installation of Site Facilities to North Quay Gantries  

  
 

205 North Quay, Brisbane City – Out of Hours Works 5am 15th to 6am 17th September 2021 
 

Date 14/09/2021 

Proposed Works 

Installation of temporary site sheds to the gantry along North Quay is scheduled as part of the development works at 205 
North Quay.  These works have been approved by Brisbane City Council. 

 

The installation of temporary site sheds to 205 North Quay gantry will take place between the 15th to the 17th of 
September 2021. All associated works are expected to occur out of hours between 6:00pm and 6:00am. 

 

• On Wednesday the 15th of September at 5am, a 300t crane will be delivered via Herschel Street and established 
on site.  Works will include traffic control along Herschel Street. 

• Work area will be cleaned and opened to public by 6am. 

• On Wednesday the 15th of September at 7pm traffic control will temporarily close the shoulder lane along North 
Quay and Herschel St in accordance with approved Traffic Guidance Scheme.  

• The first stage of site sheds will be delivered to site and be craned into position 

• The temporary lane closure will be removed by 5am. 

• Work area will be cleaned and opened to public by 6am. 

• On the Thursday the 16th of September at 7pm traffic control will temporarily re-close the shoulder lane along 
North Quay and Herschel St in accordance with approved Traffic Guidance Scheme.  

• The balance of the site sheds will be delivered to site and craned into position 

• The temporary lane closure will be removed by 5am. 

• Work area will be cleaned and opened to public by 6am. 

• A variety of equipment will be used to complete the installation including the use of heavy machinery.  All noise 
will be kept to a minimum as permitted by the works. 

 

As always Hutchies aims to ensure our works have minimal disruption to the surrounding neighbourhood. We thank you 
for your support of the project and invite you to contact us on the below details if you have any questions or feedback.  

 

Marc Pennisi 
Community Liaison Manager 

M / 0407 775 588 
E / marc.pennisi@hutchies.com.au 

Andy Morgan 
Site Manager 

M / 0418 713 829 
E / andy.morgan@hutchies.com.au 

 


